
Furnace Filter Replacement Notice 

Dear [Homeowner's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our commitment to energy efficiency and 

maintaining optimal performance of your HVAC system, we would like to remind you that it is 

time to replace your furnace filter. 

Recommended Replacement Date: [Insert Date] 

Replacing your furnace filter regularly is crucial for improving air quality, enhancing energy 

efficiency, and prolonging the lifespan of your heating system. A clean filter will help ensure 

that your furnace operates efficiently, reducing energy costs and improving comfort in your 

home. 

If you have already replaced the filter, please disregard this notice. If you need assistance or have 

any questions, feel free to contact us. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Company Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


